
SUNRAIL NEWS & INFORMATION FOR CENTRAL FLORIDA’S BUSINESS COMMUNITY

DID YOU 
KNOW?
The Sanford CRA has 
funded a shuttle to/
from the Sanford 
SunRail station and 
Historic Downtown 
Sanford since 2014, 
welcoming many 
Central Floridians to 
its downtown shops, 
restaurants and the 
waterfront.
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ON TRACK

GET IN TOUCH:
For more information on how you can help your employees commute with SunRail,  
email info@SunRail.com or visit SunRail.com/SunRail-For-Business

FAST FACTS
Choo Choo to the Zoo 
accommodates 24 
passengers, is ADA 
compliant and equipped 
with seatbelts. Booster 
seats are also available 
for up to 5 passengers.

Animal lovers have a new way to visit the Central Florida Zoo & Botanical Gardens throughout the 
summer with “Choo Choo to the Zoo,” a collaborative effort between SunRail, the Central Florida Zoo 
& Botanical Gardens, the City of Sanford and the Sanford Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA).   

Leisure travelers may now take SunRail to the Sanford station where they will find a free, “Choo Choo 
to the Zoo” themed shuttle waiting to transport them to the front gate of the Central Florida Zoo & 
Botanical Gardens in less than 15 minutes. The shuttle then makes a second stop at the Welcome 
Center on First Street in Historic Downtown Sanford. Return shuttle times are timed with scheduled 
SunRail departures from the Sanford station and posted for customers at the drop off areas at the  
Zoo and the Downtown Welcome Center. The shuttle is funded completely by the Sanford CRA.

“We are excited to give our leisure riders more reasons to experience summer on SunRail and to  
work with these partners to provide our commuter train as a means of accessing more of the great 
amenities and destinations in Central Florida,” said SunRail CEO Nicola Liquori.  

“The Sanford CRA has made a commitment to providing free transportation from the trains to the 
City,” said Charles Davis, Chairman of the Sanford CRA Board. “We believe this partnership with  
the Zoo and SunRail will enhance the downtown Sanford experience. It’s time residents get 
reacquainted with all Sanford has to offer.”

The pilot Zoo shuttle program will operate from June 1 to September 1, 2017. Also during this time, 
Zoo attendees can show their SunRail ticket to receive 20% OFF their admission to the Zoo.  

For additional information and train times visit SunRail.com.

CHOO CHOO TO THE ZOO

@RideSunRail /RideSunRail #RideSunRail

Click here to watch a video

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rLkOy06HLNc



